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Dear Colleagues,

I am writing this to place on record my fervent appreciation and gratitude for the Active co-
operation and Assistance rendered by my fellow Members of the Elections Committee,  the
Deans of the several Schools as well as that of Student Welfare, the Election Officers of the
Schools, the Heads of Departments, the Observers and the Members of the faculty who took
responsibility for the smooth conduct of electoral process and the non-teaching staff in the
Departmental/Deans’ Offices as well as in the administration  in providing essential support.   

The excellent security arrangements made by the security wing - the officers of the security
wing, and the security personnel - deserve a special thanks.

I place on record my deep appreciation of the exeplary way in which the students enabled us
to conduct the election smoothly and  in compliance with the prescribed rules.

I am deeply grateful  to the body politic of the University in permitting me to serve as the
Chairman of the Election Committee.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

[K V DEVI PRASAD]

TO

ALL COLLEAGUES.

K V  Devi Prasad PH.D.

PROFESSOR & CHAIRMAN

ELECTION COMMITTEE 


